

July 20, 2023

Florida Falun Dafa Association

Dear Friends:

Twenty-four years ago, thousands of peaceful Falun Gong practitioners were abruptly detained in the Chinese Communist Party's effort to eradicate the Falun Gong practice. I am writing to you today to commemorate the millions who have tragically suffered horrific abuse, forced labor, torture, and worse in the years since. I also want to take this moment to commend you all for your courage and bravery in the face of injustice.

I strongly condemn the tyrannical campaign of the Chinese Communist Party to violate the religious freedom and basic human dignity of Falun Gong practitioners. Your dedication to giving a voice to the voiceless is inspiring, and your efforts have not gone unnoticed. I encourage you to persevere in your efforts and always know that you have a steadfast ally in the United States Senate.

Sincerely.

Marco Rubio U.S. Senator